
 
 
 

 
 

From the Deputy Principal 

14 July 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Hopefully your children have had a great break from their studies and are looking forward to returning next 
week.  
 
As you would be aware, The N.S.W. Government has implemented new restrictions following the COVID-
19 resurgence in Victoria. As a consequence of this, if you have travelled to Victoria or are currently in 
Victoria, you need to be familiar with and abide by the N.S.W. Government regulations with regard to 14 
days of 'immediate self-isolation' on return to N.S.W. and therefore students would not be able to return to 
the School campus until this period of time has elapsed.  
 
For more information on the restrictions, please use the link below.  
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/what-you-can-and-cant-do-under-rules/border-restrictions  
 
If this applies to you and means that there will be a student absence, please advise the school through the 
normal Skoolbag notification. Please also contact the appropriate Assistant Head (Junior School) or Year 
Coordinator, to ensure that work is organised during the absence.   
 
A further correspondence will be communicated by the end of the week outlining the Term 3 COVID-19 
procedures for Pittwater House. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
James Walmsley 
Deputy Principal 
 

Ref: JSW/CO 
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